
“THE CALL TO FATIMA”
On  Saturday,  October  8,  EWTN  will  air  the  global  award-
winning documentary film “The Call to Fatima” at 8pm (ET).
EWTN will replay the movie on October 9 and 13.

You won’t want to miss this amazing film, which was inspired
by the book Calls, written by Sr. Lucy, the last surviving
visionary of the 1917 apparition.

“The Call to Fatima” covers the miracle at Fatima from the
first  visits  of  the  angel  and  our  Blessed  Mother  to  the
children  through  the  events  that  followed  throughout  the
century, even including the death and funeral of Sr. Lucy
herself.

Fans  in  New  York  City  may  want  to  visit  St.  Patrick’s
Cathedral  on  Thursday,  October  13.  After  the  Angelus  at
11:30am, one of the bishops will address the crowd, followed
by the film’s producer, Thomas McCormack. Mass will be held at
noon.

Anyone wishing to purchase a copy of the film can order from
www.thecalltofatima.com.  Both  DVD  and  VHS  copies  are
available. If you mention the Catholic League, the producers
will donate $10 to the league for every purchase.

https://www.catholicleague.org/the-call-to-fatima/

